
1

Gamal Abdallah

From: Nadi Samwaeil <nadi@bojamhoormep.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 9:02 PM
To: Gamal Abdallah; ambe@eg-tek.com
Cc: Ahmed  Khater; Rey Villareal; Gerry Deblois
Subject: Fire alarm testing & Commissioning report

Dear Eng. Gamal

First of all ,We cannot thank you enough for your efforts. This compliant attitude reinforces our determination to consider
Ms.Eg-Tec as a trusted Partner and select their products whenever there is a chance to.

within this connection and as per our discussion today , we kindly request to submit the testing & Commissioning reports for
both schools (AlBorooq & Abo Obaida ) by tomorrow Sep.14th

Again thanks to all, and keep up the good work regarding the handing over to the authority.

Regards,


